Draft minutes
Louisiana Rice Research Board

Project Review Committee
Crowley, Louisiana
October 2, 2024                     
MEMBERS PRESENT:  
Ross Thibodeaux, Dylan Benoit, Connor Popeck, Eric Savant, Seth Brown, 
OTHERS PRESENT:   
Alan Lawson, John Denison, Andy Brown, Mike Salassi, Kurt Guidry, and Adam Famoso
_                                                             __                                                                              _______                                                                                                                                   
Committee Chairman Thibodeaux called the meeting to order with self-introductions and reviewed the purpose of the meeting. The agenda was reviewed. No public comment was received.
Action #1:
A motion was made by Savant, seconded by Benoit and carried, to approve the agenda as presented.
Thibodeaux asked Brown to review the purpose of this committee with members. Brown noted the goal of the meeting was to recommend proposals to be presented to the full board at the Oct. 29 meeting.
Andy Brown reviewed projected financials for FY2025, noting that using NASS data and FY2024 unencumbered balances. Members also discussed Col-rice funds and their decision to be used would be recommended by another committee. 
Kurt Guidry and Adam Famoso then reviewed the previously emailed proposal materials, including proposal summaries. The committee then began a discussion on projects, priorities, and available funds. The committee went project by project beginning with Core projects, with a recommendation to hold those constant at their FY24 budgeted amount.

The committee then reviewed each special project and considered the objectives in relation to the June meeting suggestions.
Action #2:
Savant made the motion to invite 11 of 12 proposers to present at the Oct. 29 meeting based on projected available funds and project objectives. This motion was seconded by Seth Brown and carried. 
Invited PIs for 2024 projects are: Famoso, Webster, Kongchum, Dalla Lana, Wilson, Richards, Deliberto, Gould, Levy, Guidry (presentation not required), and Fritsche-Neto.

The committee noted the figures are just a starting point for larger board discussion at the full board meeting. The committee also requested Brown and Salassi provide the full proposal list to the entire board so all projects could be considered even if a presentation would not be made.
There being no additional business the meeting was adjourned.
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